
+ 
J.M.J. 

 
St. Joseph Uniform Skirts/Jumpers 

 
In order to encourage modesty, the uniform policy states that skirts/jumpers are to be no shorter than “one finger width 
from the floor when kneeling.”  Well, our children kneel at Mass, but otherwise, we don’t see them in this posture, thus, 
unfortunately, this is not always perceived in the same way (plus people have different widths of fingers!).  To help clear 
up confusion, the following pictures give some examples of policy and non-policy lengths.  Since the children still have 
3/4 of the year to keep growing, please consider either letting down the hem on your daughter’s uniforms or purchasing 
new or used ones with plenty of length if they are currently too short.  Thank you for your attention to this matter in a 
timely manner. 
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